
From: White, Molly@DWR <Molly.White@water.ca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 2:14 PM
To: Riddle, Diane@Waterboards <Diane.Riddle@waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: Aufdemberge, Amy L <Amy.Aufdemberge@sol.doi.gov>; Mizell, Tripp (James)@DWR
<James.Mizell@water.ca.gov>; Hinojosa, Tracy@DWR <Tracy.Hinojosa@water.ca.gov>; Pettit,
Tracy@DWR <Tracy.Pettit@water.ca.gov>; Kiteck, E <ekiteck@usbr.gov>; Halston, Armin A
<ahalston@usbr.gov>; Dave Mooney <Dmmooney@usbr.gov>; Leahigh, John@DWR
<John.Leahigh@water.ca.gov>; Foresman, Erin@Waterboards
<Erin.Foresman@Waterboards.ca.gov>; Holland, Matthew@Waterboards
<Matthew.Holland@waterboards.ca.gov>; Heinrich, Dana@Waterboards
<Dana.Heinrich@waterboards.ca.gov>; White, Kristin N. <knwhite@usbr.gov>; Soderlund,
Erick@DWR <Erick.Soderlund@water.ca.gov>
Subject: TUCO Condition 1(D)iii--Update (8/3/2021)

EXTERNAL:

This email provides an operational update of the State Water Project and Central Valley Project in
accordance with Condition 1(D)iii of the June 1, 2021 Temporary Urgency Change Order.

The Projects continue to minimize Delta exports to allow for the delivery of water with conservation
for later instream uses and water quality requirements. 

Beginning August 1, DWR has decreased exports from 350 cfs to 300 cfs, to better match demands
for municipal, industrial, and irrigation purposes.  The resulting breakdown of demand for SWP
deliveries will be approximately 63% to South Bay Aqueduct contractors, 33% to Byron-Bethany
Irrigation District, and 3% to Oak Flat Water District.  The 300 cfs includes Yuba Accord transfer
water, as described in DWR’s TUC Order Condition 1(D)ii email sent on July 9, at the rate of about
240 cfs.  (SWP operations information is posted online at: https://water.ca.gov/Programs/State-
Water-Project/Operations-and-Maintenance/Operations-and-Delta-Status)

Reclamation continues to operate a single unit at approximately 800 cfs and will continue to move
the same volume (550 cfs) of CVP water at the same percentages as identified in the email sent on
July 12.   

If you have any questions please contact me or Liz Kiteck at ekiteck@usbr.gov.

Thank you,

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwater.ca.gov%2FPrograms%2FState-Water-Project%2FOperations-and-Maintenance%2FOperations-and-Delta-Status&data=04%7C01%7CErin.Foresman%40Waterboards.ca.gov%7C0b901e5dbc0b44f5563008d956c3a348%7Cfe186a257d4941e6994105d2281d36c1%7C0%7C0%7C637636220555098820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=WAUbUPc8XTIIXSERiVQ3NW3reZ2oTXl6FExB4SoID3M%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwater.ca.gov%2FPrograms%2FState-Water-Project%2FOperations-and-Maintenance%2FOperations-and-Delta-Status&data=04%7C01%7CErin.Foresman%40Waterboards.ca.gov%7C0b901e5dbc0b44f5563008d956c3a348%7Cfe186a257d4941e6994105d2281d36c1%7C0%7C0%7C637636220555098820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=WAUbUPc8XTIIXSERiVQ3NW3reZ2oTXl6FExB4SoID3M%3D&reserved=0
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Molly White
CA Department of Water Resources
SWP Water Operations Manager
Office:  916-574-2722
 
 


